
 

 

INFORMATIONAL MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  Community Services & Safety Committee 
CC:  Tom McLeod, City of Tukwila Mayor 
 

FROM:  Kris Kelly, Acting Parks & Recreation Director 
 

BY:  David Rosen, Parks & Recreation Analyst 
 

DATE:  August 2, 2024 
 

SUBJECT: Parks & Recreation Department FY24 Q2 Report 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
The Tukwila Parks & Recreation Department intends to update the Community Services and Safety 
Committee on its current operations, work planning, upcoming events and programming, as well as 
highlights of work done in Fiscal Year 2024 Q2. 
 
DISCUSSION 
Fiscal Year 2024 Q2 highlights will be shared from across Parks & Recreation’s operations. We 
continue to be extremely proud of our staff’s continuous and dedicated efforts in serving our 
community. Work continues throughout the organization to optimize work processes, expand efficient 
use of technology for internal and external stakeholder benefit, and explore new partnerships with 
organizations throughout the area to provide the Tukwila community with Good, Healthy, Fun 
throughout our parks and trails system. 
 
Staff welcomes questions and discussion.   
 
FINANCIAL ANALYSIS 
N/A 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
Briefing only. 
 
ATTACHMENTS 
A --- 2024 P&R FY24 Q2 Report PDF  
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